| wanted to give you a heads up on a partnership and resource page that we will be
announcing in our upcoming e-news this week.

Michigan Realtors® has worked in coordination with 2021 President, E'toile Libbett, the
Michigan Veterans Affairs Agency and the Michigan Veterans Trust Fund on a partnership to
provide assistance to Michigan Veterans and educational resources to the Realtor®
membership on Veterans issues, including VA home loans.

We are happy to report that we have solidified a partnership with the Michigan Veterans Trust
Fund to aid with up to five retrofitting projects per year for Michigan Veterans. A key
component of this project will be Realtor® involvement. As the projects are announced,
Michigan Realtors® Field Staff will be reaching out to our local associations to communicate
the project volunteer opportunities in their area with the hope to get Realtors® to the project
to assist with home repairs that would not require a licensed contractor.

The second component of this endeavor is the Michigan Realtors® Veterans Resource page.
The intent of this page is to provide a one-stop location for our members to connect their
Veteran client with Veteran specific programs and services that may be of assistance in the
homebuying process.

We will keep you updated as we continue work on this project! In the meantime, please let
me know if you have any questions. | am happy to assist!
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